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Department ~f Energy 
Richland Operations Office 

P.O. Box 550 
Richland, Washington 99352 

DEC o 3 ~998 
Mr. Michael A. Wilson, Manager 
Nuclear Waste Ptogram 
Slate of Washington 
Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47.600 

. Olympia, Washington 98504 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

COMPLETION OF HANFORD FEDERAL FACTLJ.TY AGREEMENT AND CONSENT 
ORDER (TRI-PARTY AGREEMENT) M-45-03A, ''INITIATE TANKC-106 SLUICTNG" 

This letter is to provide.notice for complelion of Tri-Party Agreement Milestone M-45-03A, 
"Initiate Taruc C-106 Sluicing," The waste retrieval project was approved for operation on 

. September 28, 1998, after conducting an independent Operational Readiness Review. After the 
U.S. Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office approval, ventilation system tie-ins and 
hot-operational testing were required to be perfom1ed prior to the start of sluicing. On 
November 18, 1998, retrieval of Tank C-106 sludge, by sluicing, was initiated. 

If you have any q1.1estions, please contact me on (509) 376-6888 or Dana Bryson~ Director; Waste 
Storage Division for Tank Waste Remediation System on (509) 372-094i 

EAP:FRM: 

cc: J. R. Wilkinson, CTUIR 
R. F. Stanley, Ecology 
T. Valero, Ecology 
D.R. She1wood, EPA 
L. D. Arnold, FDH 
J. S. Hertzel, FDH 
M. Reeves, RAB 
D. Powaukee, NPT 
R. Jim, YIN 

George H. Sanders, Administrator 
Hanford Tri•Party Agreement 
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